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Dear Techvisie colleagues,

We want to keep lodging for free and we need your help to do that. That is

why we would like to ask you to use energy economically. Prices have risen

extremely in the past six months and in many cases prices have doubled. 

When you are away or open windows, close the radiator. 

Thermostat heating when you are at home: max 21°C. 

Thermostat heating when you are at work or sleeping: max 17°C.

We would like to ask the following of you: 

Electric heaters in the rooms are not allowed and will be removed.

We will check the homes extra in the coming time and address you

personally about abuses.

With best regards,

Etienne Schaepkens

Chief executive officer Techvisie B.V.


